## Homework Is Bad For You



Liu Ka Ki (5A)



Do you like to do homework? Some children like it, but others hate it. Some children hate it because doing homework uses too much time. Spending too much time doing homework can lead to problems.

If children spend too much time doing homework, they will not have enough time to do other important things, such as sleeping, eating and watching news.

Doing too much homework can make their hands tired and sore. It is unhealthy for their eyes too. They may be stressed and have nightmares.

Spending too much time doing homework may take away time to talk to other people. Children cannot share their feelings with other people too.

In conclusion, homework is bad for you.

## A letter to a Friend Suggesting a Day Trip





Dear May,

I cannot wait to meet you in the coming summer holidays. I have planned a sightseeing day trip for you. I think you will like it.

First we will try all the exciting games at Disneyland. Next we will have lunch at Harbour City. Then we will see the flowers and birds at Kowloon Park. After that we will have dinner at the Kowloon. Hotel. Finally we will take photos at Tai Po Waterfront Park. I hope you will not be too tired on that day.

Best wishes.

Teresa